
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 11, 1997 
 
Mr. Arnold Markowitz 
Jewish Board of Family and Children’s Services, Inc. 
120 W. 57th Street 
New York, NY 10019 
 
Dear Mr. Markowitz: 
 
I am writing to let you know that The Landmark Forum and other programs delivered by 
Landmark Education Corporation have made a positive contribution to many thousands 
of Jews.  Many Rabbis and Jewish professionals have participated in The Landmark 
Forum, and they will attest to the fact that The Landmark Forum has enhanced their 
experience of Judaism.  Many of these Jewish professionals have also encountered 
congregants that have participated in Landmark Courses and have seen their relationship 
to their Judaism motivated and nurtured by the Landmark Forum. 
 
I am informed that a large number of people who participated in The Landmark Forum 
have reported significant improvements in their relationships with their children and 
families.  I am confident that participation in Landmark Programs would benefit all 
families and children. 
 
It is extraordinarily important to acknowledge the thousands of practicing Jews who have 
benefited by The Landmark Forum and who have contributed immeasurably to Jewish 
creativity and the Jewish community.   
 
Rabbi Arnold Mark Belzer 


